
A
D
20

45
01

2

Nkangala 
District Municipality

PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE IN TERMS OF SECTION 116(3) OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT: MUNICIPAL 
FINANCE MANAGEMENT ACT, 2003 (ACT 56 OF 2003) FOR THE PROPOSED 
AMENDMENT OF THE EXISTING CONTRACT 

Nkangala District Municipality’s Council has at its Virtually held Meeting on 28 October 2020, 
Resolved in terms of Resolution Number DM-ND150/10/2020, that the Existing Contract between 
Nkangala District Municipality and Messrs. KJM Business Enterprise be amended subject to Compliance 
with Section 116 (3)(b) of the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, 2003 (Act 56 
of 2003) read in conjunction with Section 21 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000 
(Act 32 of 2000). 

Therefore having now satisfied provision(s) of Section 116 (3)(a) of the Local Government: Municipal 
Finance Management Act, 2003 (Act 56 of 2003),  Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 116 (3)
(b) of the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, 2003 (Act 56 of 2003) read in 
conjunction with Section 21 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000) 
that Nkangala District Municipality intends to amend the existing Contract between 
Nkangala District Municipality and Messrs. KJM Business Enterprise in relation to Project 
No. 54383 for Construction of Nokaneng Satellite Fire Station.

The proposed contract amendment, which is due to increased scope of construction work, deemed 
critical and vital for the successful completion of the above-mentioned Project, will result in the 
original contract amount of R13 733 233,00 excluding VAT being revised to R17 799 331,36 
excluding VAT in compliance with Item 3.5 of the National Treasury’s MFMA Circular 102, 
dated 5 May 2020.

Any member of the community who needs further details and/or wishes to submit a presentation 
in respect of any of the above-mentioned proposed contract amendment, may do so within 21 
(twenty-one) days from the date of publication hereof by contacting Ms. Senelisiwe Mashaba 
per email at mashabasa@nkangaladm.gov.za or may visit and/or hand deliver them to Supply 
Chain Management Office of Nkangala District Municipality at 2A Walter Sisulu Street,  Middelburg, 
Mpumalanga Province during business hours between 7h30 and 16h30 from Mondays to Thursdays 
and between 7h30 and 13h30 on Fridays.

Any person who cannot write may come during office hours to Supply Chain Management Office of 
Nkangala District Municipality at the above-mentioned address, where the above-mentioned contact 
person or any other person delegated by the above-mentioned contact person will assist that person 
to transcribe that person’s comments or representations.

Ms. M.M Skosana
Municipal Manager
Nkangala District Municipality


